
Cullompton Swimming Pool Campaign Committee Meeting
Wednesday 3rd March 2021.  10am  via zoom.

Present: Apologies:
Cat Margrie          (Chair)
Meryle Staddon    (Treasurer)
Rachael Hall        (Secretary)
Lynn Craddock
Helen King

Action by

Acceptance of minutes Minutes accepted as a true record of the
meeting 15th January 2021 proposed CM,
seconded MS.

CM
MS

Matters arising from minutes Refer to Chairs update.

Shop update CM has received an anonymous phone call
reminding the Campaign of lockdown rules.
The Shop Supervisor reported the shop
remained closed throughout lockdown.
The shop Co-ordinator has checked weekly on
the shop utilities & collected post.
There is a poster in the window alerting
customers that reservations can be made for
when the shop reopens.
We aim to reopen the shop on April 12th but
will need to change stock & prepare for
reopening beforehand.
This means Volunteers will be working inside
the shop (socially distanced) when available.

ALL

Treasurer’s update As at the 5th Feb 2021 the bank balance is
£186,717,10.
We have confirmation that our new account
has successfully been opened with £130,000
in a 3 year bond with Arbuthnot Latham.
Interest rate 1.05%

Trustees

Chairs update The new website went live on the 12th Feb
2021.

CM
CM



Feedback has been positive & has generated
a lot of new viewers.
RH requested that when advertising posts on
facebook groups that commenting be turned
off as we want to attract people straight onto
our own sites for the advertised reason.

We are still awaiting feedback from the 2nd
government grant.

Fundraising update N/A

AOB

Date of next meeting Thursday 1st April at 7pm.


